Weekly News - Friday 25th June 2021

Year 6

Dear Parents and Carers,

All back to normal this week after our assessments, and the children
enjoyed their first Macbeth production sessions. There will be a separate
letter coming soon that will outline all the Year 6 Leavers’ events that are
coming up. However, please don't worry too much about costumes for the production; we
just need the children to have a black t-shirt and shorts/trousers/leggings.

English

This week the children have been independently writing a persuasive argument to discuss: Everyone
should be vegan to save the environment. This certainly caused for lively debate at the beginning of
the week. We are looking forward to reading how forceful their arguments can be.

Maths
We have been looking at line graphs and pie charts this week in maths.

Foundation Subjects

In geography we have been looking at the impact of climate change, and in particular the effect
melting land ice has on sea levels. In science, we set up an investigation into the conditions that
make mould grow. The classrooms are littered with slices of soon-to-be mouldy bread - yum!
Although, we are beginning to wonder just how much preservative is put into bread these days!

Notices & Reminders

e Please remember to return the consent forms for Dragon Boats at Albany Outdoors - by
Monday would be helpful!

e We will be having a Sport's Day afternoon on Monday 28th June. The children may come
into school in PE kit and a t-shirt of their house colour. Hampton = RED, Kingston =
Coombe = BLUE and Richmond = Green

e Don't forget to encourage your child to practise their times tables on the Times Table Rock
Stars website.

Ordering for the Leavers’ Book is now closed.

Diamond Work Award
Elder: Zara Oak : Maya C Willow: Vanya



